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SPRINGFIELD - United States Steel Corp. has announced that they will not idle their 
steel mill in Granite City. It had previously been announced that the plant would 
temporarily cease operations starting in late May.

Illinois State Representative Dwight Kay (R-Glen Carbon) released the following 
statement:



"I am quite relieved that US Steel has decided to keep their Granite City plant open. 
This mill employs over 2,000 people and offers good paying jobs that provide for 
working families. As one of the Metro East's largest employers US Steel's continued 
presence will certainly be of great benefit to our local economy."


